
  
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 
Initial Order Distribution 

 

The last of the troop Initial Orders will be delivered Wednesday, February 12, just in 
time to kick off the first day of booth sales this Friday, February 14. It takes several trucks 
and three delivery agents to make the trek across Kansas Heartland, and the weather has 
already reared its snowy head a great deal. A big thank you to everyone that was 
impacted by these weather delays and rescheduling. Your flexibility, grace and 
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understanding did not go unnoticed. Thank you! 
  

 

Troop to Girl Transfer 
 

Now that each troop has their Initial Order, you have completed your girl sort, 
caregivers have picked up the first round of cookies and receipts have been signed, 
don’t forget to go into Smart Cookies and input your Troop to Girl transfers. The only 
way girls can get their in-person or girl-delivered cookie orders on their account is if 
you put them there after they have signed for product. Each transfer should match each 
receipt. For more detail on this process watch this Troop to Girl Just-In-Time video.  

   

 

INVENTORY CUPBOARDS 

 

 

Council Inventory cupboards will officially be open for walk-ins Saturday, February 15 
from 8 to 11 a.m. Inventory cupboards are located in Hays, Garden City, Salina and at 
Starwoods Girl Scout Center/Sunflower Studios. View more details here: 2025 Cupboard 
List. 
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The GSKH Cookie Swap page will be live on February 14. As you move through the 
cookie season, this is a great place to help out other troops with a trade or maybe take 
extra inventory off their hands. This group is only available to Troop Cookie Managers. 
This limited access is vital to ensure that the Troop Cookie Manager is aware of what is 
going on with troop inventory. Become a part of the GSKH Cookie Swap group to 
keep informed. 

 

 
  
 

Next Planned Order and Edition of Cookie Corner 
 

Next Planned Order is due: Sunday, February 16 at midnight. 
 
Next Cookie Corner is: February 18  
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